
Town of Newport – LEGAL NOTICE
Public Meeting regarding Oak Street Bridge Reconstruction Project

The Town of Newport will hold a Public Meeting on January 18, 2016 at 6:30 
p.m. with the Board of Selectmen located at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, 
NH regarding the upcoming Oak Street Bridge Reconstruction Project and 
address local concerns this project may impose onto the public.

The purpose of this meeting is to briefly present the project to the community,
solicit initial feedback and answer questions. A representative from 
Kleinfelder, Inc., the engineering firm retained by the Town, will provide a 
brief outline of the proposed alternatives that are being considered as well as
a project status update.

For more information on this Public Meeting, please contact William C. 
Scanlon, Highway Superintendent at (603) 863-3650.


